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"O come, let us sing unto the Lord:
Let us make a joyful noise to the rock 
of our salvation. Let us come before 
His presence with thanksgiving, and 
make a joyful noise unto Him with 
psalms. For the Lord is a great God, 
and a great King above all gods.1'

Psalm 95:1-3

Student accounts with unpaid balances are 
subject to 4% carrying charge through 
Oct. 23. After this date the carrying 
charge will be 8% for the quarter. 
Accounts are due in full Nov. 6.

JAIL MINISTRY MEETING: Very Important.
To be held Thursday, Oct. 22 in the SUB.
This is for everyone interested in going out 
on Sunday, Nov. 1 at 7:00 p.m. There are 
alot of things to be discussed and taken 
care of right away! Please attend or notify 
Audret Cunningham at 822-9940.

KCNC 660 AM is on the AIR! Monday through
Saturday from 2:00 - 12:00 p.m. Tune in for 
the latest in contemporary Christian music, 
world and national news, local church activ­
ities, and all the NC campus activities.
KCNC still has some time slots available so 
if you are interested in learning to use 
the radio as a tool for the ministry, come 
in and sign up in the SUB for a time. No 
experience required.

C.E. Internship Opportunity: Rev. Jim Hill
of Neighborhood Christian Center in Bremerton, 
WA would like to enlist the services of a 
Children’s Pastor Intern. If interested, 
please contact Mr. Werner, ext. 247.

Gospel Teams Meeting: Lower level of th$ chapel 
(Music Center), Thursday, 7:30 p.m. All 
Gospel Teams please try to attend.

4 HOUR PRAYER CHAIN: This week - Mid­
night Friday to Midnight Saturday.
Sign up sheets for 30 minute time 
slots will be in the chapel foyer 
Thursday and Friday. Let’s continue 
to pray for our campus, PRAY ANYWHERE!

STOP BY THE SNACK SHACK - located in the 
SUB. New hours effective Monday, Oct.
26: Monday through Friday from 8:20 
until 1:30. Closed during chapel.
See you there!!!

FREE! FACULTY, STAFF AND STUDENTS!
Are you interested in a once a month 
preschool held on campus for your child­
ren? Interested students desire to 
teach children from ages 2-5 years old. 
Includes games, crafts, stories, etc.
If you would like to enroll your child 
or obtain more information, fill out 
the form below and place in Box #1 (SUB). 
Or contact Sandra England at 827-5735.
This is sponsored by the ACEI Association.

CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR 1981-82 N.C. CHEERLEADERS! 

Diana Patterson Tina Kelly

Sherry Chryst Melanie Rose

C.P.R. CLASS has been rescheduled for November 
3, from 2-5 p.m. in Library H-107. There 
is no charge. Sign up near the Reception­
ist’s Desk in the Administration Building.

Come and share in the fellowship with the 
Servicemen’s MIG - Saturday at 5:30 - 
meet in the SUB.

All Married Students: Mark your calendars 
on Friday, Nov. 6 we will have a POTLUCK.
Also, don’t forget about the prayer time 
that is being held in the SUB chapel 
on Fridays. The school needs us!

M.S.A.: Be thinking about who you want
to elect for our new Secretary/Treasuer 
at our next M.S.A«meeting.

Parent’s Name ____________
Child’s Name_______________ __
Age _____  Phone number
Address: _______________

Day and Time preference:

COMING CHAPEL SCHEDULE:
Thursday, Oct. 22: Alumni Chapel 
Friday, Oct. 23: A.S.B. - Dan Schaefer 
Monday, Oct 26: Rev. Albert Knudson 
Tuesday, Oct. 27: A.S.B.



Starts this MONDAY!!

Through AGP Rapid Reading, of course
A little money can buy you time For hardly more than pizza pennies 
you can free your reading time for living time It only takes 3 class 
periods to more than double your beginning speed Guaranteed! 
There's no way you can lose.
Details are on posters all over campus

RAPIDLY.
/ C p

The AGP Rapid Reading 
Seminar is scheduled 
at Northwest College 
for the next 3 Monday 
evenings, 7-9 p.ir*^ 
in Williams 1. B _ n g  
$36 with you, and get 
the help you need to 
get through all that 
good reading you’ve 
been assigned to do.
The instruction and 
practice sessions are 
designed to double 
your reading speed 
and help improve com­
prehension. Oct. 26, 
Nov. 2 and 9, 7-9 p.m., 
W-l. See Mr. Randolph 
if you have any ques-
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COMING EVENTS...
Volleyball vs. Western Baptist -.Oct. 2 ; ,

7 p.m., HOME
Foreign Student Banquet...Oct. 27, TIME 

HAS BEEN CHANGED TO 6:00 p.m.
Volleyball vs. Multnomah...Oct. 30, 7 p.m.

HOME - Soccer vs. Multnomah at 3:30 p.m. 
Volleyball vs. PSCB...Nov. 1, 7 p.m. HOME

EARLY CHILDHOOD EDUCATION COURSES TO BE OFFERED
NEXT QUARTER...

-Evaluation Techniques (Tests and Measures 
in Education). 5 credits.

-Administration of ECE, 3 credits for all dir 
ectors of pre-school centers, day-cares, 
and teachers.

-Creative Methods of ECE (New title for Spec-
Fea -

Issaquah A/G will feature Cal and Tina 
Carpenter Sunday, Oct. 25 at 11:00 a.m. 
and 6:30 p.m. in a "Celebration of Music". 
Cal Carpenter is the new D-Cap for the 
Northwest District. He and his wife 
have traveled for the last few years in 
the evangelistic field singing and preachy 
ing. For more info contact Pastor Dean 
Kimber at 392-3253. Issaquah A/G wel­
comes all NC students - especially those 
who are looking for a smaller place of 
worship.

ial Topics), 3 credit night course 
tures story telling, creative drama and plays 

-Practicum I - (Student Teaching), 3 credits
in ECE programs.

IF YOU ARE EXCITED ABOUT SHARING YOUR FAITH, 
plan to come on the Evangelim MIG. We will 
meet in the SUB at 7 p.m. this Friday.

Christ Church of Northgate invites you to 
come and worship with them at NE 23rd 
and 8th Ave NE (Seattle) on Sundays at 
11:00 a.m. For more info phone 367-6500.

• Also: "The Glory of Christmas" Musical 
Drama by Jimmy Owens will be presented - 
and they are looking for singers, musicians, 
etc., to participate. If interested, call 
the above number.

rENTI0N STUDENTS: This Friday in chapel 
ASB will be presenting a need to you 
regarding their budget being $1,180.50 
short. They will be taking an offering 
that day to help correct the deficit.
It is understood that there have been many 
offerings, but at this point they have no 
other choice than to ask the students for 
assistance. ASB thanks you for your 
cooperation and faith in this matter.

ATTENTION AWS, AMS AND MSA: I would like to 
extend my appreciation to you for a job 
well done - the Fall Fashion Show was a 
great success and I am sure was enjoyed by 
many. Thanks for your hard work!
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